
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
HB 2241 -  I STRONGLY OPPOSE 
 
 
 
Dear Chair Carla Piluso and members of the committee 
 
 
HB 2241 allows Chief Justice of Supreme Court to establish reasonable fees to 
public bodies for access to electronic documents on the Oregon Judicial Case 
Information Network. 
 
This merely stirs the pot of monies that comes from taxpayers. Unfortunately, 
charging rural counties and cities that are having difficulty already will affect the 
quality of justice they are able to provide or prevent them from providing other 
services. 
 
The court should look elsewhere if the funds are really needed. 
 
 
Donna Bleiler 
FAST Legacy 
Representing 4 Counties 
 
 
 


